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May 16, 2022  
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
This is to inform you of BNSF’s plan to do a rehab of the public grade 
crossing on our main line track at R.R. M.P. 9.75 6th Avenue in Tacoma 
WA. The work will include removing the existing crossing and track 
materials and replacing with new railroad and concrete crossing materials. 
See Table 1 for a detail list of when the work is to begin and end. 
 
These crossing will remain closed during the entire duration listed. Traffic 
control plans including detour routes and signage will be provided by Jana 
Haugen with N.W. Safety Signs. 
 
If you have questions about the regulatory process, you may need to contact 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission at: 621 Woodland 
Loop Square SE, Lacey, WA. 98503-1036, P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA. 
98504-7250; 1-800-562-6150 (toll-free). Also, you may contact the Federal 
Railroad Administration at 1-800-724-5998 (toll-free).  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Marshall Flores at 253-405-5837. 
 

Road Crossing DOT Number Closure Dates 
6th Avenue 085742D Monday 6/27 to 6/30/22. A 

complete closure @ 0700-1700. 
Then 1 lane open 1700-0700 

47.2465982, -122.5534473   Fully reopen on 6/30 @1600 
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